Attachment 3. Emails for OneLab Network Survey Respondents
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I. Initial OneLab Network Social Network Survey

To: TWDB pre-identified list of POCs from OneLab Network and CLPF
From: OneLab Network Email
Title: CDC OneLab Social Network Survey
Attachments:  N/A

Hi [insert name], 

We’re excited to launch our inaugural CDC OneLab social network survey. This survey is exclusively for our OneLab Network members that are part of organizations enlisted in the Clinical Laboratory Partners Forum (CLPF). You have been selected as a member that can offer valuable and rich insights.

This survey seeks to understand the development and strength of connections made among peers in OneLab Network. The survey can be accessed through the link below and should only take about 5 minutes to complete.

Participation in this survey is voluntary. All responses will remain anonymous and will be reported only in aggregate form.

[LINK]

Your responses are invaluable to us as we look to develop opportunities that directly address your needs. Please feel free to email OneLab@cdc.gov with any questions or concerns. 
 
Thank you, 
CDC OneLab 

II. Reminder email asking OneLab Network/CLPF POCs to take the Social Network Survey 
To: TWDB pre-identified list of POCs from OneLab Network and CLPF
From: OneLab Network Email
Title: CDC OneLab Social Network Survey
Attachments:  N/A

Hello [insert name],
This is a reminder to please complete the CDC OneLab Social Network survey if you have not already. The last day to complete the survey is [DATE]. 
 
Participation in this survey is voluntary. All responses will remain anonymous and will be reported only in aggregate form. 

This social network survey is exclusively for our OneLab Network members that are also enlisted in the Clinical Laboratory Partners Forum (CLPF) and seeks to understand and strength of connections made among peers in OneLab Network.  The survey can be accessed through the link below and should only take you 5minutes to complete. 
 
[LINK] 

Your responses are invaluable to us as we look to develop opportunities that directly address your needs. Please feel free to email OneLab@cdc.gov with any questions or concerns. 
 
Thank you, 
CDC OneLab 

III. Thank you email for those who have taken the Social Network Survey
To: TWDB pre-identified list of POCs from OneLab Network and CLPF
From: OneLab Network Email
Title: CDC OneLab Social Network Survey
Attachments:  N/A

Hello, 
 
Thank you for completing the CDC OneLab social network survey. The information you provided is incredibly important to us, and we look forward to addressing challenges you shared.  
  
Thanks again, 
CDC OneLab 
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